
 BOROUGH OF MIDLAND PARK - PLANNING BOARD MINUTES 
 SEPTEMBER 21, 2020 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE: 

ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2020, THE PLANNING BOARD OF THE BOROUGH 
OF MIDLAND PARK HELD A TELE-CONFERENCED MEETING VIA A GO TO 
MEETING WHICH WAS ACCESSIBLE TO THE PUBLIC BY CALLING 1-866-899-
4679.                                                                     
THE MEETING BEGAN AT 7:30 PM. 
 
 
SUNSHINE LAW STATEMENT: This meeting is being held in accordance with the Sunshine 
Law, notice having been published according to law with a copy on file in the Borough Clerk’s 
Office and a copy posted on the bulletin board in the Municipal Building. 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
ROLL CALL:   
Mr. Kent Rigg, Chairman present Mrs. Stephanie Pantale present 
Councilman Ken Kruis present Ms. Ester Vierheilig  present 
Mayor Harry Shortway, Jr. present Alt. #1 Tim Omelianuk excused 
Mr. Michael Rau present Alt. #2 Robert Mulder  excused 
Mr. David Wostbrock, Vice-chair present 
 
D. Siss, board attorney, and E. Boe, board engineer, were present on behalf of the board. 

 
Minutes of 8/17/20 were approved. 
     
 

COMMUNICATIONS: 
 
218 Irving St – Elzahra Education Foundation Inc – BL 25.10 LT 21.02 – LAN letter 
dated 8/21/2020 – Sediment Control – Board questioned if problem had been 
addressed.  Erik Boe stated there are still problems, that Bergen County Soil 
Conservation will do an inspection and follow-up. 
 
175 Paterson Ave – The Kentshire – BL 26.01- LT 27 – Motion made by Mr. Rau to 
recommend the return of unused escrow, seconded by Ms. Pantale; all voted in favor. 
 
November 23, 2020 Planning Board Meeting to be moved back to original date of 
November 16, 2020 – Motion made by Ms. Pantale to move date, seconded by Ms. 
Vierheilig; all voted in favor 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:38 
Submitted by:  Amy Davidson 
 

 

 

 


